
Dear Prospective Transfer Student: 

Congratulations on completing your 1L year and best of luck as you consider transferring 
to the University of New Mexico School of Law.   As you think through this important decision, 
we wanted you to know that transfer students are eligible to become members of the New Mexico 
Law Review or Natural Resources Journal.   

To be considered, inform your admissions officer within three days of accepting an offer 
to matriculate at the School of Law. A Write-On Packet and anonymous ID will be mailed to 
you.  You will have exactly two weeks from the date you receive this information to complete 
the Write-On packet.  This is the same amount of time on-campus students receive and your 
submission will be evaluated according to the same process. A timely submitted packet is 
considered an application to both journals.  No changes to the application timeline outlined 
above will be considered.   

Again, good luck with the transfer process and we hope it results in your acceptance and 
matriculation to the UNM School of Law. Please feel free to direct any questions you have about 
the Law Review, Natural Resources Journal or the process outlined above to the admissions 
office or to the current Editors-in-Chief of either journal. 




